
RICK SMITH CHALLENGE !! 

 

We are celebrating an incredible centennial this month!! 

 

Gary Lockee, a World War II veteran, retired U.S. Navy Captain and one of the 

Bird Dog Foundation and museum's founders, celebrated his 100th birthday on 

August 18.  His well attended birthday celebration was held at the museum. 

 

To commemorate the occasion, one of the museum's directors, Rick Smith, is 

challenging each of the National Bird Dog Museum's friends and supporters to send a 

donation to the museum in Gary's honor. 

 

Without Gary's financial support in acquiring the land and his involvement in promoting 

participation by bird dog people, the museum would never have become a reality. Gary 

drove over the entire United States visiting with people to gain their support for the 

Bird Dog Foundation and museum.  He has been active for more than 40 years and 

both he and his dog are in the Hall of Fame. 

 

Join us in honoring Gary on his 100th Birthday with a donation to the National Bird Dog 

Foundation and museum! 

 

Thank you, 

Rick Smith 

 

 

Mail check to The Bird Dog Foundation, P.O. Box 774, Grand Junction, TN 38039 

                       note “Rick Smith Challenge” on check 

By credit card, call the museum at (731) 764-2058 and provide the necessary 

information and a credit card number. 


